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                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE      
                   City Commission Agenda Memo #12-2517  
 REGULAR MEETING 
 

 
TO:  Honorable Mayor & Members of the  
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM: Lee Feldman, ICMA-CM, City Manager 
 
DATE: December 4, 2012 
  
TITLE: Community Appearance Board’s WOW Award Presentation  
 

 
The Community Appearance Board’s WOW Award Presentation for August 2012 for 
District I.  
 
The Community Appearance Board (CAB) selects Fort Lauderdale houses that 
contribute to the aesthetic appeal of the neighborhood for monthly WOW awards.  
Nominations are made for landscaping, renovation, property maintenance, exterior 
upgrades and neighborhood enhancements.  
 
The District I WOW Award for August 2012 will be presented to Peter and Connie 
Brandt whose home is in the Imperial Point Homeowners Association.  The Brandts 
have lived in the home for over 40 years and maintain the beautifully sculptured lawn 
with symmetrical landscaping and exquisite topiaries.   
 
 
Attachment 
Exhibit 1 – WOW Award property description for August 2012 winner. 
 
 

 
 
Prepared by:  Laura Gambino, Business Development Coordinator  
 
Department Director:  Greg Brewton, Sustainable Development 


